

Lest we forget Traditionally the Two Rivers Police
Department recognizes Police
Week by performing ceremonies
at LB Clarke, Koenig, Magee, St.
John's and St. Peter the Fisherman Schools. The students are
advised of the significance of May
15 and a brief posting of the colors is conducted by the Two Rivers Police Department Honor
Guard.

Following the school presentations, at Noon on Friday May 15, 2015 a wreath will be laid on the Law Enforcement Memorial Bridge (22nd St Bridge) in honor of our fallen officers and others.

- LB Clarke 0800 hrs
- Magee 0830 hrs
- Koenig 0900 hrs
- St. Peter the Fisherman 0945hrs
- 22nd St Bridge Ceremony NOON

The Two Rivers Police Department would like to invite all active and retired officers to attend these ceremonies. In addition, the wreath laying ceremony is also open to the public. If you have any questions or are a former or current law enforcement officer wishing to attend please contact Lt. Andrew Raatz or Detective Sergeant McGinty at (920) 793-1191